
Adding	a	New	Admission	Cohort		
• The	first	step	to	entering	students	and	cohort	information	is	to	create	

admission	cohorts.	A	‘cohort’	is	a	group	of	students	who	are	admitted	to	the	
program	together.			Typically	the	students	would	all	graduate	together.		

• Navigate	to	the	‘Students’	tab,	click	Create	New	Cohort	to	begin	(A	form	will	
open	on	the	page	with	a	number	of	fields	to	complete.	You	will	find	you	can	
also	start	adding	students	to	cohorts	you	create	at	the	bottom	of	the	form).	
	

	
• A	student	cohort	will	comprise	of		students	who	are	admitted	together.	
• Students	will	remain	in	this	cohort,	regardless	of	graduation	year.		This	will	

help	programs	be	able	to	track	the	impact	of	curricular	or	other	changes.	
• You	can	start	adding	students	to	your	cohort	by	completing	the	fields.	The	

system	will	automatically	copy	the	information	saved	here	to	the	Students	
tab,	where	you	can	complete	the	full	student	profile.	

• Please	note:	Programs	with	BOTH	a	Bachelor	and	Masters	program	can	create	
separate	cohorts	by	indicating	‘Degree	Type.’		

	
	



	
• The	system	will	organize	the	cohort	by	‘Degree	Type’	and	will	include	

separate	BOC	pass	rate	tables	within	the	‘BOC	Pass	Rate’	tab

	
	
Important	points	regarding	cohorts:	

• Do	not	move	a	student	from	one	cohort	to	another	even	if	that	student	has	a	
delayed	graduation.	

• Be	sure	to	update	the	individual	student	profiles	with	their	BOC	IDs,	and	
status	in	the	program.		If	a	student	changes	majors	or	transfers	out	of	the	
program,	you	can	indicate	that	on	the	student	profile.	

• A	student	remains	with	his/her	cohort	regardless	of	when	they	graduate	or	
when	they	sit	for	the	BOC	examination.		See	two	examples	below:	

o The	Class	of	2013	cohort’s	“on-time”	graduation	date	is	May	5,	2013.		
One	student	does	not	graduate	until	May	8,	2014,	he	remains	with	
with	the	Class	of	2013	cohort.		His	on-time	graduation	would	be	listed	
as	May	of	2013	with	actual	graduation	in	May	of	2014.	

o The	Class	of	2013	cohort’s	“on-time”	graduation	date	is	May	2013.		
One	student	graduates,	but	does	not	sit	for	the	BOC	examination	until	
2015.				His	BOC	results	stay	with	the	Class	of	2013	cohort	regardless	
of	when	he	takes	the	examination.		

	
	
	
	
	
	



	


